@ 7776 Lake Street
l River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

October 26, 2020

Vince Espi Communicated via email to: news+bWySiHol08H070PbsTgUsg@news.locallabs.com
LocalLabs

Dear Mr. Espi:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my

office on October 19, 2020.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: Copies of any contracts involving guest speakers for the 2019
(previous) and 2020 (current) school year. Please indicate any virtual guest speakers as well.”

Response:  Please see attached documentation.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under

the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my

understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent

EXxcellence in Education: A Continuing Tradition

Administration Building



From: Vince Espi news+bWySiHol08H070PbsTgUsg@news.locallabs.com
Subject: FOIA Request - Guest Speaker Contracts
Date: October 19, 2020 at 11:13 AM
To: condone@district90.org

To whom it may concern:

] am writing to you on behalf of LocalLabs which is an online publication that reports on and informs the public about local government
activities. If you are not the public record officer please forward it to the public record officer or reply to this email with the proper
contact.

Pursuant to state public record and open government transparency laws, | am requesting electronic records (preferably non-PDF such
as CSV, Excel) of the following:

Copies of any contracts involving guest speakers for the 2019 (previous) and 2020 (current) school year. Please include any virtual
guest speakers as well.

The purpose of the request is to access and disseminate information as a matter of public interest and is not for the principal purpose
of personal or commercial benefit. | request you furnish any responsive documents and items without charge. Disclosure of the
requested information to me is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the
operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial interest. Thank you in advance for your cooperation
and assistance.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Vince Espi
(312) 772-3924

LocalLabs



